
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

January 26, 2009

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,    Lynn Taylor,   Leningrad Elarionoff, Avi Okin

1. STIP - there were over 150 responses to DOT to reinstate the WT&G 
but probably nothing will be done unless we can get County  support.

2. Leningrad talked with Billy Kenoi's secretary  to set up a date to meet 
but has not heard back. We would like to meet him here but are 
willing to go to Hilo. Leningrad walked the trail with Warren Lee. He 
would like to be kept informed. Leningrad met with Joe Stender of 
Kanu O Ka Aina who said that when we are ready to put in the fence, 
he will move the buildings. It would be better to work when school is 
not in session - their sessions last 8 weeks.

3. Signs - Clem got 2 bids - Go Banners comes out to $20 per sign (1/4" 
PVC), John Allen Sign Co comes out to $69 per sign on 1/2" PVC. We 
decided to go with the less expensive since these were deemed 
temporary until the County puts up the real signs.

4. Schedule review -  Final CLOMR Plans should almost be complete. 
Geotechnical report should be done.  Structure configuration should 
be underway. Jurisdiction review of SCAP Part A should be in 
progress. CLOMR draft  Application should be done - HOW ARE WE 
DOING ON THIS SCHEDULE?

5. We have several piles of brush that could use chipping - these could 
either wait till our next work day or  we could try to do a mini if we 
can get a chipper. Try to coordinate with Keoki Magoon or Outdoor 
Circle or Max Yarawamai.

6. Avi to ask Jack Ross if he ever has chips that he would like to get rid 
of - he could dump them at the trail and we can spread them.

7. James has not yet set up a meeting with Clem and Greg Mooers to 
discuss easements to the east of Lindsey Road.

cc. James Komata, David Imata, Greg Mooers
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